
 

 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 
 

 
      January 19, 2022 
 
VIA EMAIL 
Cleta Mitchell, Esq. 
Compass Legal Services, Inc. 
499 South Capitol Street, SW, #405 
Washington, DC 20003 
cleta@cletamitchell.com 
  
 Re:   MUR 7147 
  Rebuilding America Now and 

     Ryan R. Call in her official capacity as 
     treasurer  

Dear Ms. Mitchell: 
 
 On October 14, 2016, the Federal Election Commission (“Commission”) notified your 
clients, Rebuilding America Now and Ryan R. Call in his official capacity as treasurer, that it 
received a complaint alleging violations of the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as 
amended (“the Act”).  On January 11, 2022, the Commission considered the complaint and 
closed its file in this matter. 
 
 Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days.  See 
Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 
(Aug. 2, 2016), effective September 1, 2016.   A Statement of Reasons explaining the 
Commission’s decision will follow. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact Camilla Jackson Jones, the attorney assigned to 
this matter, at (202) 694-1507 or cjacksonjones@fec.gov. 
 
       Sincerely, 
  
        
 
       Charles Kitcher 
       Associate General Counsel for Enforcement 
        
 




